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    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

25th March 2022 

After School Club Parents 

Please can we remind you that if your child is booked in to attend the Annexe, but he/she is collected       

after clubs finish at 4pm, please could you let the office know, so we can inform the Annexe staff                    

not to expect them.  Thank you. 

Well Done! 

The Year 5/6 Girl’s football team represented Wolverhampton Wanderers in a tournament at Aston Villa’s 

training ground. They played against schools from the West Midlands/Shropshire including teams from 

Coventry, West Bromwich, Birmingham and Shrewsbury.  They won the final: 3-0.  Well done girls -  we are 

so proud of your success at a Regional Tournament.  This win will lead to a further competition at a  

National event which is a historic achievement . We will keep you updated when we know more. 

Monday 4th April 2022  -  Mufti Day 

There will be a MUFTI day on Monday 4th April in exchange for bringing in an item of chocolate.   

Look out for posters in school and the Friends Facebook page. 

1st prize is a family ticket for 5 people to Cadbury World 

2nd prize is a family ticket for 4 to Cineworld 

3rd prize is a Chocolate Fountain Hamper, complete with chocolate and goodies. 

 Year 6 Leavers Hoodie Order Forms 

The Year 6 leavers hoodie order forms have been sent out in the children’s book bags.  If you would like 

to order one, please make sure that the order is placed before the deadline.   

Book Bags 

Due to lack of space in our cloakrooms, please can we remind parents that children should be bringing in 

book bags to school and not rucksacks.   

Book bags can go in the children’s drawers and additionally they protect their books better.   

When children start changing for PE/after school clubs again, rucksacks can be brought in by Year 5/6  

children; other year groups bring their PE kit in drawstring bags.  Thank you. 
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Year 3 Trip 

Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre 

On Thursday, the Year 3  children were very excited to go on a school trip to the Shropshire Hills  

Discovery Centre. They have worked hard during the Spring Term to learn all about prehistoric  

Britain.  During their trip, they travelled back in time to the Stone Age and Iron Age where they created 

cave paintings, made their own twine and used a weaving technique to create a mud wall. They were 

also able to see a full-size replica of a mammoth skeleton. What a fun day! 

Team 

Belle Preece 

Ruby Showker 

Amreen Saini 

Paige Bennett 

 

Gracie Ferguson 

Maisie Beeston 

Harriett Anslow 

Gracie Jones 


